
CITY OF SHERWOOD 
PULASKI COUNTY, ARKANSAS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

Notice is hereby given that The City of Sherwood is seeking proposals from qualified consultant 
firms to provide various right of way acquisition services of properties for AHTD Job #061295, 
Maryland Avenue Impvts. & Extension (Sherwood). 
 
The work will generally consist of the following tasks:  administrative services, title services, 
appraisal services, appraisal review services, negotiation services, closing services, relocation 
assistance services, and property management functions. 
 
Copies of the Request for Proposals (RFP) may be obtained free of charge and may be ordered in 
person or by fax, mail, or email through: 
 

Ellen Norvell, P.E. 
City Engineer 

City of Sherwood 
P.O. Box 6256 

Sherwood, AR 72124 
Phone:  (501) 835-4753         Fax:  (501) 835-5811 

enorvell@cityofsherwood.net 
 
Five (5) sets of paper copies and one electronic copy in pdf format of the completed proposal 
should be addressed to:  
 

Ellen Norvell, P.E. 
City of Sherwood 

2199 E. Kiehl 
Sherwood, AR 72120 

enorvell@cityofsherwood.net 
 

 
Proposals must be received no later than 2:00 p.m. (CDT) on Friday, September 6, 2013.  Any 
responses received after this deadline will not be considered. 
 
Pulaski County complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, Section 504 
of the Rehabilitation Act, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, FHWA Guidance and any 
other Federal, State, and/or local laws, rules and/or regulations. 
 


